
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                           130, Euston Road, 
London 

NW1 2AY   
 

Roxana Drug 
EPSU Secretariat 
(by Email) 
 
 
Dear Roxana, 
 
 
UNISON would like to nominate Donna Rowe-Merriman (National Secretary) to stand 
for election for the vacant post of President of the Utilities Standing Committee. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jon Richards 

Assistant General Secretary, 
BargainiNG, Negotiations and Equalities, 
UNISON 
 
 
 
 
 


